
 

News from the ANTHEM VETERANS MEMORIAL 
VETERANS DAY! HONOR. SALUTE. SUPPORT. 

 JOIN THE AVM 2023 EXPANSION FUNDRAISING 
OVER $88,300 RAISED! THANK YOU DONORS! 

• Rotary Club of Anthem ($25,000) Matching Donation 

• Todd Ninneman, REMAX Fine Properties-Anthem ($6000) 

• Daisy Mountain Veterans ($5000) 

• Anthem Golf & Country Club ($5000) 

• Estes-Comp Family ($5000)  

• ADM Paul David Miller Family Foundation  

• Blue Cross Blue Shield of Arizona ($5000)  

• Dave and Marge Newham, North Valley Water Solutions 
($3000)  

• Rain Man Roofing – Hughes Family ($3000)  

• Associated Asset Management (AAM) $3000 
 

DONORS WHO ACCEPTED THE $1111 VETERANS DAY CHALLENGE 

• Retired Navy RADM Ron and Mrs. Christy Tucker 

• Elizabeth (Marine Daughter) and Harry Turner (Navy brother)  

• Joany and Joe Dondanville  

• The Metoyer Family  

• Robert (Larry) West and Clare Kallsen  

• Sandy and Tom Kimble 

• Tom and Pat Francis  

• Knights of Columbus Assembly 3438, Anthem 

• Boyd MFM Foundation, Ron and Victoria Boyd 
 

DONORS WHO ACCEPTED THE $111 VETERANS DAY CHALLENGE 

• Ceren Family, ($555) 

• Retired USA Lt. Col. Ray Norris and Mrs. Dale Norris ($555) 

• Bonnie and Robert Smith ($111) 

• Ron Jerich ($222) 

• Mike and Moira Huss ($222) 

• Diane and Gary Buck, USAF ($111) 

• Michael and Kari Caruso ($111) 

• Rick Bohn ($111) 

• Ralph and Mary Alice Hegreness ($111) 

• William (Bill) Fondow ($111) 

• USA Run, Inc. ($111) 

• L. Renard & Rebecca W. Danenhower ($111) 
 

FRIENDS OF THE MEMORIAL 

• Retired USAF COL Tom and Mrs. Ann Kirk ($1000) 

• Retired USN RADM Bill and Mrs. Jan Putnam ($1000)  

• Amy Gilner, Realtor, Realty ONE Group ($1000) 

• Bob Miller, USMCR ($1000) 

• Retired USN ADM Tom Fargo and Mrs. Sarah Fargo ($555) 

• Wang Family ($500) 

• Guy and Vickie Winters ($500) 

• Musical Theatre of Anthem ($500) 

• First American Title ($500) 

• Sheila Sorrentino ($500) 

• Robert “Mac” McGuinness, USCG ($500) 

• Nanette McClelland-Miller, State Farm-Anthem ($500) 

• Dr. & Mrs. F.L. Laughlin ($500) 

• Alan and Lindy Rosenson ($500) 

• Daisy Mountain Firefighters Charities ($500) 

• Retired USAR COL Darwin and Susan Bostic ($500) 

• Richie and Susan Gingrich ($250) 

• Alice Sue and Charles Wright ($100) 

To donate to the AVM Expansion, contact Elizabeth Turner: 
ElizabethTurnerUS@yahoo.com; 623-640-8417 

 

 

  

PRE-CEREMONY FESTIVITIES! Starting at 8:15 a.m. 
• Breakfast available for purchase. Tennessee Grill, USMC veteran owned.  

• Youth for Troops Charitable Drive for holiday helpers and deployed 
troops. Bring small items for troops and children/teen holiday gifts (Gift 
cards make great teen stocking stuffers). Help decorate cards/boxes. 

• Music and Videos by Musical Theatre of Anthem, Operation Song…. 

• 9:15 - US 50th Anniversary Vietnam War era pinning. ALL those who 
served from November 1, 1955-May 15, 197 and their surviving spouses. 
By LED screen, North Lawn.  

AVM Parking Lot Open ONLY to ADA, security/first responders and ceremony participants. 
LAWN CHAIRS WELCOME. ADA SEATING - NORTH LAWN, CLOSED CAPTION  

To Sponsor/Donate Contact Elizabeth Turner, 623-640-8417 

ElizabethTurnerUS@yahoo.com 
 

10/18/2023 

Please join us at the Anthem Veterans Memorial, Saturday, November 11 
to celebrate our veterans, the men and women who serve currently in the 
armed forces and their respective families. It is a day to wear red, white 

and blue, to wave your flags and to show thanks. 
 

Special Tributes:  

• Wreath presentation: 9: 50, followed by invocation and singing of 
the National Anthem. 

• 70th Anniversary of the armistice to end the Korean War.  

• 50th Anniversary of the end of the Vietnam War with pre-ceremony 
U.S 50th Commemoration pinning 9:15-9:45 for all who served from 
November 1, 1955-May 15, 1975 and surviving spouses. 

• 50th Anniversary of the Naval Women Aviators. 

• The United States Coast Guard, the longest continuously operating 
naval service in the United States. 
 

Keynote Address: CWO Michael Tapp (USCG, Retired) 
Chief Warrant Officer (CWO) Michael Tapp served in the United States 
Coast Guard for 27 years.  His assignments at Coast Guard stations around 
the country included search and rescue, law enforcement and boarding 
officer.  While doing so he was a recognized for having saved numerous 
lives.  
  

CWO Tapp served on the high seas aboard Coast Guard cutters and naval 
vessels where he led military and homeland security operations and 
illegal drug and migrant interdiction operations while enforcing U.S. law 
and international treaties.  As well, he held command of Coast Guard 
units charged with establishing and maintaining the nation’s navigation-
aid infrastructure domestically along the west coast and the Great Lakes.  
  

Among his formal awards, CWO Tapp is a permanent Cutterman for his 
years of service abroad and at sea.  He has been formally awarded the 
Coast Guard Meritorious Service Medal, Coast Guard Commendation 
Medal, Coast Guard Achievement Medal, and the Global War on 
Terrorism Service Medal.   
 

Tapp completed an undergraduate degree in Homeland Security Studies 
at American Military University and in 2022 completed his graduate work 
in Leadership and Human Resources at Michigan State University. After a 
twenty-seven-year career in the Coast Guard, Chief Warrant Officer Tapp 
retired and entered the civilian workforce, taking a position with the 
Judicial Branch of Arizona in emergency and threat management.   He 
now works for the Patriot Support Program of Universal Health Services 
(UHS) where he currently serves as a liaison and advocate for active-duty 
service members and veterans in need of behavioral health services. 
 

Singing of the National Anthem 
Petty Officer First Class Michael Dalager (USCG), San Diego 
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